Winter storm warning

The National Weather Service has issued a severe winter storm warning.
Please be careful over the next few days!

For the well-being of our maintenance team, please understand that we
can begin to remove snow accumulation only after the storm has passed.

Winter storms can be unpredictable, so take some time to prepare.
Here’s what the American Red Cross recommends:

e Stay indoors during the storm. e |f you are traveling, tell someone your

e Walk carefully on snowy, icy sidewalks. destination, route and expected arrival

time in case you are stuck.
e Keep an adequate supply of food, water y

and items to stay warm. e Carry a disaster supply kit in the trunk

. . if you must travel by car.
e Take time to care for pets and neighbors y y

who may require additional assistance. * Keep your car’s gas tank full to keep
the fuel line from freezing.

Additionally, please keep your apartment warm to keep your pipes from freezing.
Should you experience a maintenance emergency, please call us immediately at
000.000.0000

Thanks for your patience and cooperation.

Questions? Call the leasing office:
000.000.0000
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